
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Matthew RYAN <matthew.o.ryan@multco.us> 
Date: Tue, Dec 4, 2012 at 7:49 AM 
Subject: 28483 Arata Rd: 223rd to 238th (Fairview to Wood Village) 
To: Brian VINCENT <brian.s.vincent@multco.us> 
 
 
Brian, 
I have reviewed the attached IGA. My understanding is that you are ok with the 
indemnity language which does not incorporate the more recent approach by ODOT to 
provide for a more cooperative indemnity obligation between the parties as set forth in 
my revised draft last summer. In addition the added tasks to the Project at Section 1 in 
the Terms of Agreement portion seem a little vague with respect to what exactly we are 
to do with Trimet.  As this task is not with a private contractor but another government 
entity and again I understand you accept these additional obligations, the risk of 
problems related to this aspect of the work seem remote.  All that said the attached 
November 2012 version of this IGA has been reviewed and is approved for 
submission to the BCC for its consideration. Thanks.  

 
 
Matthew O. Ryan 
Assistant County Attorney 
Office of Multnomah County Attorney 
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd., Suite 500 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
Tel: 503-988-3138; Fax: 503-988-8377 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This email transmission may contain confidential and privileged information. 
The information contained herein is intended for the addressee only.  If you are not the 
addressee, please do not review, disclose, copy or distribute this transmission. If you have 
received this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately 
 
 
 
 

mailto:matthew.o.ryan@multco.us
mailto:brian.s.vincent@multco.us
tel:503-988-3138
tel:503-988-8377

